Dear Parents and Guardians,

This is the last year of the 21st CCLC Afterschool Grant for Colona Grade School. It is our intention to sustain some key components of programming for next year. We will send out more information at the beginning of the 17/18 School Year. We will be notified by the Regional Office of Education if future grant funding opportunities become available.

The last day of Trojan Triumph for the school year will be May  $18^{th}$ , 2017. We will have summer programming from June  $5^{th}$  to June  $16^{th}$ . Registration forms will be sent out in May.

Thank you, Cindy Whipple